
From the Principal - Mrs Maraga      29 November 2017 
 

Gold and Silver Assemblies 
Friday 8 December will be a celebration of the achievements of many of our students here at Regentville. The Gold 
and Silver assemblies are always a special acknowledgement of the wonderful achievements of those children who 
have reached this very special milestone. We look forward to welcoming many families to our assembly to share this 
special moment. 
 
P&C meeting  
Next Tuesday December 5, is the final P&C meeting for 2017. The meeting will be held in the library starting at 7pm. 
All are welcome to attend. 
 
Exciting times at school  
There is a buzz of excitement around the school as the end of the year comes rushing towards us. We are constantly 
reminding the students about remaining safe and respectful right through this exciting time. We would appreciate 
your support from home to reinforce this message with your children. You may wish to ask your child ‘what’s the 
hoot?’ They should answer: ‘be safe, be respectful, be a learner’! 
                                                                                                                                                 
A very Kindy Christmas 

 
 
Farewell to Mrs Jones, Mrs Warne and Mrs Tomasko 

We farewell Mrs Tomasko, Mrs Warne and Mrs Jones as they take leave from our school to welcome a new baby 

into each of their families. It is an exciting time for them and their families. We are so thankful for all the      

wonderful work they have done at Regentville PS and look forward to them returning after maternity leave. 

 

Thank you for the donations to the Giving Tree 

 
End of Year Events  
There are lots of exciting events happening over the next few weeks and included in this newsletter is a sheet        
detailing the events, dates and times and any specific details. Important dates and times can also be found on our 
Facebook page and Skoolbag app. 
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We are looking forward to our families of children in Kindergarten 2017 and 
2018 joining us for a very Kindy Christmas on Thursday 7 December. We are 
looking forward to an evening of singing, dancing and end of year celebrations. 

Our Student Representative Council (SRC) members are so very grateful 
for the wonderful response they have received to their requests for 
items for the annual Giving Tree. 
At our school we like to encourage children to think of others as well as 
themselves over the Christmas period. 
As well as items for families that are less fortunate we also have a group 
of students who will go along to sing for the elderly at Endinglassie Lodge 
next week. Our students are always warmly received as they bring 
Christmas cheer with their lovely singing.  



5 December STEM Expo 

7 December Very Kindy Christmas in the Grove 

8 December Gold/Silver Assembly 

11 December Presentation Day 

12 December  Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 

13 December Helpers Morning Tea 

13 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

14 December K-2 Party Day 

15 December Year 3 & 4 Party Day, Year 5 & 6 Party Day, Last Day Term 4 2017 

 Payments Due 

30 November Year 3 & 4 Party Day $25.00 

5 December  K-2 Party Day $5.00 

 Voluntary School Contribution can be paid at any time $45/$90 









Please support those in need at Christmas 

by providing something for the 
Giving Tree 

 
 

 

 

 

Donations can be placed in class collection 

boxes or directly under the Giving Tree in 

the office up until Friday 15th December. 

 

Thank you for your kind donations! 



The Spirit of Giving 
Each year Regentville helps charities that support families 

facing hardship over Christmas. We have allocated each 

stage ideas of items to bring for the ‘Giving Tree’ to ensure a 

variety of gifts are available. 

If you choose to support this worthwhile cause you can bring in 

one (or as many items as you like) to place in your classroom 

collection box. These items will be combined and sent to families in our local 

community who are in need. 

The SRC will be collecting items in the classroom from now until Friday 15th 

December. Of course, you can place donations directly under the ‘Giving Tree’ which 

can be found in the office. 

We thank you in advance for your generosity. 

The SRC 

Here are some ideas 

 

Kindergarten and Teachers - Please bring special gifts  

Examples for kids include pencils, crayons, paper, colouring books, stickers, skipping ropes, 

books, bubbles, bubble bath, small toys ….. 

Examples for adults include hand creams, scented candles, books, vouchers……. 

Year 1 and 2 - Please bring food items (non-perishable) 

Examples include canned food, coffee, tea, pasta, long life milk, spreads (jam, vegemite etc), 

pasta, sauces, cake mixes, oil, Christmas food items…. 

Year 3 and 4 - Please bring toiletry items / household items 

Examples include toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, conditioner, soap, deodorant, 

sunscreen, garbage bags, washing up detergent, gloves, bug repellent, soap on tap….. 

Year 5 and 6 Please bring food items (non-perishable) 

Examples include canned food, coffee, tea, pasta, long life milk, spreads (jam, vegemite etc), 

pasta, sauces, cake mixes, oil, Christmas food items…. 






















